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Galloway, N.J. – Stockton University’s Manahawkin Instructional Site will host a Lunch & 
Learn lecture, “Why Knee Replacement is Better than Ever,” on Tuesday, July 26 at noon.  

The free event, which includes a light lunch, will be presented at the Manahawkin Instructional 
Site, located at 712 E. Bay Ave. The presentation will be given by orthopaedic surgeon Dr. 
Zachary Post of Rothman Institute.  

Dr. Post will discuss new medical techniques for knee replacements; how knee replacements 
have evolved over time; and what to expect before and after surgery. 

To register, call Rothman Institute at 609-488-6854. For more information on activities and 
classes ata the Manahawkin Instructional Site, visit: www.stockton.edu/Manahawkin. 
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